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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Limestone water rate increase for Shiloh Falls
Date: Monday, February 17, 2025 10:25:42 PM

Tenn Public Utility Commission 

I am writing you regarding this  matter of such a great increase in our sewer rates! How can
this be? This is a burden on many of us who are retired and live conservatively. I am not
happy with this change and am speaking up about it! Sincerely K.Hollis

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 18, 2025 at 7:46 a.m.




